
MEMORANDUM TO FILE 
 

TO:  KMCC File  
 
FROM: Brian Rakvica 
 
DATE: January 27, 2004 
 
CC:  Todd Croft, Jennifer Carr, Jeff Johnson 
  Jon Palm, Tamara Pelham 
 
RE:  KM Conference Call 
 

1. Remedial System Update 
a.  A total of 360,000 gallons of IX feed water has been fed in to the FBR 

system and another 90,000 gallons are expected to be brought in 
tomorrow.  All will be discharged to GW-11. 

b. The perchlorate has been reduced from 83 ppm to 2 ppm in two days in 
this influent. 

c. Beginning tomorrow, the secondary reactors will begin to be inoculated. 
d. It is expected that continuous operation will begin as early as next week at 

50 gpm.  This water will be discharged to GW-11 until 99% removal is 
achieved.  Once this is achieved the water will be discharged down the 
pipe and the flow rate will be increased. 

e. The IX plant will remain on stand by until the FBR has proven that it can 
meet effluent limitations.  

2. Discussed Permitting. 
a. KM inquired if there had been any public comments yet.   

3. Discussed Information Requests and Tours. 
a. Alan Curtis has requested additional information. 
b. 2/10/04 -   1:00 PM - USEPA tour. 

4. Next Meeting:  2/3/04 at 3:00 PM.  Susan to provide call in information. 
 
 


